

AFL-CIO-CLC • Local 11 www.nabetlocal11.org

Louis M. Marinaro President Imarinaro@nabetlocal11.org

October 8, 2019

BULLETIN

Dear NABET/NBC Sisters and Brothers,

There is a news story currently running regarding GE pensions. The recent events have no impact on our members.

If you are currently receiving your GE pension, nothing changes for you.

If you are entitled to a GE pension but have not started collecting it, there is no change for you either. GE pensions for NBC employees were frozen in 2011. That means contributions to the plan ended in 2011. Your pension will be based on what was accrued as of 2011.

If you have any additional questions or would like further information, please contact the **GE Pension Inquiry Center at 1-800-432-3450.**

Fraternally,

Louis M. Marinaro

NABET-CWA Vice President

NABET-CWA Local 11 President

